
 

 

 

NOTICE OF FILING  

On November 4, 2021, Gallup Public Radio filed an application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for a new noncommercial educational FM station construction 

permit on the frequency and at the community of license listed below.  Members of the public 

wishing to view the application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions 

on the application can visit the following links: 

GANADO, AZ  88.3 MHz 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/nceDraftCopy?displayType=html&appK

ey=25076ff37ce2da1c017ce64be84503c8&id=25076ff37ce2da1c017ce64be84503c8&goBack=

N  

GANADO, AZ  91.5 MHz 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/nceDraftCopy?displayType=html&appK

ey=25076ff37ce2da1c017ce655157403ef&id=25076ff37ce2da1c017ce655157403ef&goBack=N  

 

BLACK ROCK, NM 88.3 MHz 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/nceDraftCopy?displayType=html&appK

ey=25076f917cce2f5b017cdbbf0a821722&id=25076f917cce2f5b017cdbbf0a821722&goBack=

N  

 

This page last updated on [date]. This page last updated on November 22, 2021. 




